
MUMBAI RAILWAY VIKAS CORPORATION LTD. 
(A PSU of Govt. of India, Ministry of Railways) 

Authority Letter 

Date: 02.05.2023 

Mumbai Railway Vikas Corporation Lid. (MRVC) has proposed Construction 5" and 6" 
Line in between Borivali and Virar. The proposed alignment passes through mangrove forest. 
Hence, For the said project MRVC needs to take Forest Clearance from Ministry of 
Environment, Forest and Climate Change (MoEF & CC). 

In line with this, on behalf of MRVC, Shri Dileep Kumar, Assistant Engineer is hereby 
authorized to prepare/ submit forest proposals for the mangroves diversion clearance as per 

Forest Conservation Act (FCA 1980). He is also authorized to sign, make necessary 
amendments in the application and represent on behalf of MRVC as required for this project. 
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Executive Director/Civil 

Mumbai Railway Vikas Corporation Ltd. 
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